
WHAT’S HAPPENING? 

The Town of Montague, in partnership with MassHousing
Partnership (MHP) and Innes Associates Ltd., is exploring
zoning amendments necessary for potential redevelopment of
the former Farren Care Center site. The Town is also
considering zoning changes for the surrounding
neighborhoods along Rod Shop Road, Masonic Avenue, and
Depot Street to promote the adaptive reuse of historic
buildings that serve as gateway transitions from the existing
residential areas to the potential redevelopment site. At this
workshop, residents will have the opportunity to review work
completed so far and provide feedback to help guide the
project.

For questions or comments, please contact Maureen Pollock,
Town Planner, at mpollock@montague-ma.gov or (413) 863-
3200 x112.

Tuesday, June 10, 2025

6:00 - 8:00 PM

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86151084116

Montague City Village Center 
Rezoning Project
Community Workshop #2
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